
 

 

 

Doing Business with the Los Angeles 

County Department of Public Health 

Procurement Workshop 
 

The Department of Public Health is hosting an open house for 

businesses that are interested in selling their goods and services to 

one of the largest public health agencies in the Country.  At this 

workshop you will learn about the formulation of purchasing 

agreements and gain a better understanding of the County’s 

purchasing processes. 

 

RSVP at the link below: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SYXWFGQ 

Hurry Space is Limited! 

 

January 10, 2020 

9:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
 

5555 FERGUSON DRIVE 

COMMERCE, CA 90022 

AUDITORIUM 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SYXWFGQ

